
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 
Dear families, 
 
Yesterday in school, in recognition of VE Day, the children took part in a variety of activities to learn 
more about the importance of the event and it was fabulous to see some of the wonderful pieces of 
work that they have created! We will upload some pictures of these onto our Facebook page. There 
was also a lovely feeling at our VE Day themed picnic lunch yesterday with children enjoying eating 
outside. This week Year 3 also enjoyed their Brilliant Bodies workshop and it was fantastic to see all 
the children in Year 4 with the salad bowls they had made with chef Idris Caldora. 
 
On Wednesday, I also had the privilege of attending a PTA committee meeting where our dedicated 
volunteers from The Friends of Oakmeadow group were discussing plans for our Summer Fair in July! 
The funds raised by the PTA goes towards the children's provision at school and we are so grateful for 
the support they give us. If you feel you would like to join the PTA, even if you feel you might be able 
to give a small amount of time to volunteer, please contact school and we will forward them your 
details. 
 
Just a reminder that next Friday is 'Wear it Green' day as part of Mental Health Awareness Week. 
Please don't feel the need to buy anything specially - even a small item of green such as socks or hair 
accessories would be great! 
 
I hope you all enjoy your weekend, 
 
Best wishes 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

Friday 9th May 2025 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
  

• School lunch menu: 

This week we will be on Week 2 of the new 

Spring/Summer 2025 menu. 

• Breakfast club booking: 

To ensure your child attends the Breakfast Club 

for the full hour, please book the 7:45am session 

at a cost of £2.50. This session ends at 8:45am. 

If you only want your child to attend the free 30-

minute session, book the 8:15am to 8:45am slot 

only. Please note, there is no need to book both 

sessions (7:45am and 8:15am) for a full hour as 

this will result in a duplicate booking. 

• Year 6 SATS Breakfast 

As you will be aware, SATs week for Year 6 

pupils is Monday 12th May-Thursday 15th May. 

There will be a breakfast club running on these 

days for Year 6 children. Breakfast will be 

provided free of charge in order to help prepare 

the children and relax them into their 

assessments. Children are to arrive via the main 

school reception for 8:00am. 

If children are not attending the SATs breakfast 

club, they will need to be in school prompt for 

8.45am so they can get settled and registered.  
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